APPENDIX 3.

Technical report

Not a lot to report.

| have been pleased that, in the main, | have received the USB Memory Sticks that were issued and was able
to reissue with this term music on.

If people can remember to give them back after you have finished with them, (reminder will go out) it
would help me to be ready for the following set of resources. Nothing worse than giving them back and a
week or two later getting a late comer that has to be done.

As we have a number of changes in members, | intend to re-issue the sheet to request your choice of
CDROM or USB Memory Stick for the rehearsal songs that we have of professional singers.

| know a number of people have changed their minds after their initial choice and also, there may be one or

two who do not use the CDROM/USB resource at all and do not need me to produce one for them. This will
avoid waste on my part and the time taken to produce each resource.

This will bring my list up-to-date.

As long as people continue to use the online resources, | shall continue to record and upload the parts to
the website.

Does anyone have any changes to the way | do things that they wish to bring to my attention? You can
always do so privately if you wish.

John Pugh



